## STATE OF NEVADA

## JOE LOMBARDO Governor

Members of the Board BRENT C. ECKERSLEY, ESQ., Chair MICHAEL J. SMITH, Vice-Chair SANDRA MASTERS, Board Member TAMMARA M. WILLIAMS, Board Member MICHAEL A. URBAN, ESQ., Board Member



DR. KRISTOPHER SANCHEZ

Director

BRUCE K. SNYDER

Commissioner

MARISU ROMUALDEZ ABELLAR

Executive Assistant

## DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEE-MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD

## **REVISED LETTER**

October 29, 2024

Government Employee-Management Relations Board 3300 W. Sahara Avenue, Suite 490 Las Vegas, NV 89102

Dear Chair Eckersley and Members of the Board:

I write to inform you that I will be retiring from State service and my position as EMRB Commissioner. My last day in the office will be Friday, February 28, 2025. This date is one additional month from the prior announced January 31, 2025 date, which would allow me to continue to serve as Commissioner while the Commissioner-to-be, who will start as Commissioner on March 3, 2025, is on annual leave for two weeks in February.

I thank you for allowing me to serve you and the citizens of Nevada since the fall of 2013. It has been the capstone to a long career in public service for which I am most grateful.

Your truly,

Bruce K. Snyder

**EMRB** Commissioner